

April 18, 2016

Mr. Jim Owczarski City of Milwaukee, City Clerk City Hall – Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202 OHTY CLERK'S OFFICE

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

Thank you for your continued support in improving the lives of Milwaukee students through the Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault. Based on her exceptional work as student services coordinator, I am appointing Ms. Sheila Bost to serve as the Milwaukee Public Schools representative on the Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault.

Should you have any questions regarding Ms. Bost's qualifications to serve in this very important capacity, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.

Best,

Darienne B. Driver, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

DBD/tms

Copy: Erin Perkins, Coordinator, Milwaukee Commission on Domestic Violence Patricia Gill, Executive Director, Family and Student Services, Milwaukee Public Schools

Sheila Bost, Student Services Coordinator, Family and Student Services,

Milwaukee, Public Schools